Dear Parishioners:

On Sunday, December 11, we will have our Christmas Party Buffet Luch, with Santa Claus, in the Church Hall, following the Liturgy.

Would appreciate Reservations and Returns be made by next Sunday, December 4, in order that plans ca be made accordingly. Please make check payable to ST. MICHAEL CHURCH. Drop in separate envelope in collection basket Saturday evening or Sunday morning. Call Father Pater at 630-779-1995 or Viola Moldovan at the office 630-897-8115 on Wednesday or Friday or in the evening at her home at 630-892-5642.

Donation: Adults - \$15.00 Children - (age 7 thru 12) no charge Tickets will be available for your pick up at the door.

Ver Rev. Aurel Pater Pastor